
On Thursday, December 9th, eleven FOSM volunteers continued building northward on 

the Wagon Trail extension towards the Sulphur Canyon Picnic Area. The morning was 

cloudy and breezy, with chilly temps, but the crew had no trouble staying warm, and  

the sun came out for lunch. Flatter terrain + a large crew = fast progress this time! 

The volunteers were David Bernstein, Jenny Blackmore, Sim Cook, Byron Garner,         

Jim Houle, Jeff Huser, Pat & Mike Madden, Rich Miller, and Eric Russell. 

Photos by Jenny Blackmore unless otherwise noted. 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                           A grey morning 

 



             Heads down, workin’ hard  (clockwise: Phil, David, Pat, Jim) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

           Photo by Rich Miller 

 Hey! In front of the camera!                      The sun comes out 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       Getting ready for the toss            Behind Mike, the flags march ahead. 

 

Rounding 
the corner  
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                     A different corner… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                               Et voila! 


